
Saturday, October 31, 2020 at 15:49:55 Eastern Daylight Time

Page 1 of 2

Dear Colleagues:
 
Normally at this Mme of the year we would be gathering for the State of the College presentaMon and lunch in
the Big Blue Room.  We will all miss the chance to catch up with colleagues from around the college and feel
the energy of the new semester.
 
We are very fortunate to welcome 14 new faculty to our college, including nine Assistant Professors, 1
Professor, and 4 Lecturers.  Two of these new colleagues started in the Spring semester already.  We also have
three new staff members since January.  Please read about your new colleagues on the College of Sciences

/sci/news/2020/8/welcome_new_faculty
https://nam03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fodu.edu%2Fsci%2Fabout%2Ffaculty-inclusion&data=02%7C01%7Cgdodge%40odu.edu%7Cbf12e37b915249799b9308d84daddbc8%7C48bf86e811a24b8a8cb368d8be2227f3%7C0%7C0%7C637344756532188845&sdata=TvJATJhoVo6vQmXAcLe4WmVCnYvLB83W2a9FSd5%2FspU%3D&reserved=0
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In closing, let me again express my huge appreciaMon for the many ways that faculty and staff contribute to
our mission, adapt to new realiMes, and serve our students.  This year will be about more than just managing
with COVID-19.  When this year is over we will be proud of our accomplishments in many arenas, and we will
celebrate those successes!
 
Thank you!
Gail
____________________
Gail Dodge
Dean, College of Sciences
Old Dominion University
gdodge@odu.edu
757-683-3432 
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